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Dear Ladies of the Club, 

 Alas, the end of our year has 
arrived.  “Summer time, summer 
time, sum sum summer time” has 
finally arrived and is moving fast, so 
before you know it we’ll see each 
other again in the fall! 
 In the meantime, our end of the 
year luncheon is this Thursday (see 
below) and as all of you know, it is a 
lovely event with good food and good 
conversation.  How fun to be in the 
newest restaurant in town! 
 The Newsbudler will “put away 
her pen” for the season and pick it up 
again in September. 
 Be safe flying and driving to far-
away places.  Have fun! Happy 
summer and happy watering!   

 
 

 
 

Dear Garden Club Ladies, 
 

      It is hard to believe that our Garden 
Club year is almost over, and I look 
forward to seeing you at our final June 
Luncheon tomorrow. 
      I had a good time this year in 
Garden Club and hope all of you did as 
well.  Our speakers, great food, the 
bingo fundraiser, Edenton Old Homes 
Tour road trip, our fantastic jumble sale, 
and the May Garden Tour were all a lot 

of fun.  It was great to get to know so 
many interesting and talented women. 
     I hope you all have fabulous 
summers, and I know we look forward 
to getting back together for our Garden 
Club meeting, Thursday, September 5 at 
9:30 a.m. in the Eure Building, when we 
start our 2019-2020 year of the Beaufort 
Garden Club.  Once again we will have 
a great time and will help our 
community to be even more beautiful in 
the coming year.  
 
Keep on watering! 
Deborah Van Dyken, President 
 

 
End of the Year Luncheon  

 

Thursday, June 6 
Moonrakers 
11:30 ‘til 1:30 

New officers will be announced 
New Lifetime members to be celebrated 

 

 



	

		
	

	
	 	

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

GARDEN OF THE MONTH 
 

THE MARITIME MUSEUM 
FRONT STREET 

 

 
Thank you Sunny Newton & the Carteret 

County Master Gardener volunteers! 
Please see our Facebook page for a bit more 

history. 

 
“Hardy Orchids” 

Painting by Jill Harner.  
Printed by permission of the artist. 

 
 
 
 
Adieu, adieu, see you ‘round the town, 
 
Beverly Glover-Wood 
Editor 

!! Important stuff !!  
 

• The Beaufort Garden Club is 
donating a bench to the town 
in honor of our lifetime 
members. 

• The Pretty Ladies were 
recognized in the June Town 
Newsletter. 


